
Weekly Bulletin 27.1.2020 
 

Item Update Support  

Chess Tournament We will be entering a Fourth Class team in a Chess 
Tournament in Wicklow on Tuesday March 3rd. This will be 
during school time. We will enter one team of eight children 
and we may be able to enter a second team if there is 
enough interest. Team members do not need to be experts 
but the tournament is not suitable for total beginners. 
Please register your interest by emailing Niall. Entry of €5 
per child. 

niall@shellybanksetns.ie 
 

Health & Safety Following on from the email that was sent out last week, 
this continues to be an issue. 

- No parking at anytime in the shared staff car park 
- Use the set down zone for parking and walk up to 

the school, the set down zone is on the left hand 
side when you enter from Newgrove Avenue. 

- All vehicles use the Newgrove Avenue entrance. 
- Please dismount bike/scooter before entering the 

school yard. 
- No scooting or cycling in the school yard. 
- No vehicles to use the Seafort Avenue entrance. 

We appreciate your support to help make Shellybanks a 
safer environment for everyone travelling to and from 
school.  

 
 
Click ​here​ to view set down 
area. 

Lost and Found The blue lost and found property box will be left outside the 
doors at the main entrance. Any remaining items at the 
end of this week will be donated to charity.  

 

International 
celebrations 

Everyone has really enjoyed all the activities celebrating 
International day. Huge thank you to all the staff, PTA and 
parents/guardians who have helped organise and run all 
the activities. 

 

New BOM: 
2019-2023 

Chairperson and Patron Rep: Olivia Freeman 
Principal and Secretary: Johanne Dunne 
Teacher Nominee: Aileen Gillespie 
Treasurer and Parent Nominee: Darragh Hogan 
Parent Nominee: Jessica Ryan 
Community Nominee: Michael Seaver 
Community Nominee: Ros Moran 
Patron Nominee: Paula Lehane 

 

mailto:niall@sjhellybanksetns.ie
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13SWkRg5kV69cwuuQl8sreAGd_vy4FXqB/view?usp=sharing


Peace Proms 4th Class will be performing as part of Peace Proms on 
Saturday 1st February in the RDS. We would like to wish 
them the very best of luck. ​Peace Proms 

niall@shellybanksetns.ie 
fiona@shellybanketns.​ie 
 

Assembly Aileen’s Senior Infants will be sharing their learning about 
‘Human Rights’. All parents/guardians are welcome to 
attend. 
Any help setting up the benches and bringing them back 
into the school would be greatly appreciated. 

Assembly ​Timetable 

Morning Club Taking booking for February.  

Please use the set down area for parking and walk to 
morning club. 

Mid Term Break 17th – 21st February: ​School closed 
and Morning club closed. 

● Cost​: Five euro per child per day 
● Payment​:  

1. To be made for the week/month prior to or on the 
morning of the child's first day attending Morning Club. 
2. Unfortunately, a child will not be able to attend the club 
until payment has been received. 
3. Once off days are very welcome to attend morning club. 

● Contact​: 
1. Send an email to book a place in morning club. 
2. If circumstances change and your child cannot attend 
morning club, please drop us a quick email to let us know. 

If it is the first time a child attends Morning Club please 
email the following details 

●  ​Full name of the child 
● Their class  
● The days/weeks they will be attending 
● Contact details: phone number 
● Medical & allergy information  

morningclub@shellybankse
tns.ie 

Gaeilgeoir na 
Seachtaine 

Juniors/Seniors 
Dún an doras. Close the door.  

1st - 4th  
An n-osclóidh mé an fhuinneog? Will I open the window? 

Weekly Awards 

Student of the Week The focus for this week is ‘We use good manners in class.’ Weekly Awards 

https://peaceproms.com/
mailto:niall@shellybanksetns.ie
mailto:fiona@shellybanketns.ie
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Asv7_3IFD1armr8VWW8XW5egmZQrRDtv4HWXijqc36I/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:morningclub@shellybanksetns.ie
mailto:morningclub@shellybanksetns.ie
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I24vgiJ-rOIMaWz2H9Vci2tOmY4wFMLb7gsLxuWiZhw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I24vgiJ-rOIMaWz2H9Vci2tOmY4wFMLb7gsLxuWiZhw/edit


PTA Event *International Day will take place on Saturday January 25th 
at Mt. Tabor Hall.   Food dishes, arts and crafts overseers 
and dance enthusiasts are welcome.   Follow the link in the 
next column to sign up for dishes, set up and clean up.  

Sign up 
 
or email us at 
pta@shellybanksetns.ie 
 

PTA Event Shellybanks Parents’ Night on Friday February 7th  
Upstairs at Cruido, cost is 35 euro/person 
Food, wine tasting and mixing with the wonderful 
Shellybanks community.  

Contact Mary McInerney 
pilatesplease1@gmail.com 
or 087-185-5145 

Building Update No update this week.  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e4ca8ab2da6fb6-international
mailto:pta@shellybanksetns.ie
mailto:pilatesplease1@gmail.com

